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Prepare for Open Enrollment 
with Online HBR Training 

Let us help you get ready for Open Enrollment! This month, the State 
Health Plan is holding Open Enrollment trainings for HBRs. Open 
Enrollment trainings cover important information regarding 2021 
benefit changes.  

As a reminder, Open Enrollment will be held October 15-31, 2020. 

Reserve your spot to ensure you have the information you need to 
best serve your employees! 

Open Enrollment HBR Trainings 

• July 23, 2020: 10am-12pm 
• July 24, 2020: 2pm-4pm 
• July 27, 2020: 2pm-4pm 
• July 29, 2020: 10am-12pm 
• July 30, 2020: 2pm-4pm 

The Plan will also begin to focus on Open Enrollment in the HBR 
monthly webinars in addition to other important announcements. To 
register for the monthly webinars and view the monthly topics, visit the 
Plan’s website. 
 
  

 

 

 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7638360461560936972
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/6723014832414207244
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1350045654612395276
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1965881017818122508
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/4656380473427915788
https://www.shpnc.org/hbrs/training-and-development


  

  

 

 


